
Important Dates 
August 

All Pillars 
Friday, August 25, 2017 
Volunteer Training & Room Parent 
meeting 8:30 AM 
Family Movie Night 6:30-8:30 PM for 
those who registered 
 
Tuesday, August 29, 2017 
SAC Meeting 

 

September 
Fairness 

Monday, September 4, 2017 
Labor Day – Student/Teacher Holiday 
 
Tuesday, September 5, 2017 
PTA Meeting 3:15 PM in PTA Room 
Scorecard Fundraiser Begins 
 
Tuesday, September 12, 2017 
Curriculum Night K-5 
 
Tuesday, September 19, 2017 
Scorecard Fundraiser ends 
 
Thursday, September 21, 2017 
Fall Pictures 
 
Friday, September 22, 2017  
* PLEASE NOTE OF DATE. THIS EVENT 
WILL BE ON FRIDAY NIGHT. 
Mother/Son Scavenger Hunt 5:30-8 
PM 
 
Tuesday, September 26, 2017 
SAC Meeting 
 

Riedl’s Roundup 
We are Mill Creek! Where Leadership is built, cultivated, and celebrated! 

 
Welcome Back, Mighty Mustang Friends and Family.  What an honor it is to continue to serve our Mill 
Creek community!  Each year we welcome students with a fierce passion and commitment to learning!  
Students have kicked off this school year taking pride in their learning, showing excellence and courage 
in trying new things, and most importantly having the desire to be vested learners. Students have 
already been engaged in collaborative learning conversations with peers and teachers and their work 
has shown evidence of learning that “stuck” from the year before! The common, predictable school-
wide structures are familiar to our students and give students the ability to focus on learning and what 
we like to say, “all the unpredictable thinking” to occur!  We constantly remind ourselves of the 
opportunities we have been given to touch the lives of our students!  Our commitment remains strong, 
unfailing, and relentless as we guarantee that we will continue to meet the needs of every child, every 
day!  I wanted to begin our first newsletter with a few key parent communication modes that will keep 
you updated on the current events and learning practices throughout the year: 
 

Mill Creek Webpage – Our webmasters, Mrs. Kathleen Richards and Mrs. Kathleen Tompkins, update 
the site weekly. It is a great tool for you to visit regularly for learning and event updates.  Please do not 
hesitate to let us know if you view information on our website that is not updated. 
 

Mustang Messenger – The Mill Creek Messenger is the weekly school newsletter. I use this platform to 
educate and deepen the understanding of instructional practices, learning goals, and standards. In 
addition, I use it as a way to communicate reminders, safety tips, and frequent communication that is 
important to the Mill Creek community as a whole. 
 

Curriculum Chat Night (Open House) – September 12 – Families will have the opportunity to choose 
from ONE of the TWO information sessions offered this evening.  We ask families to choose a session 
and make plans to attend from the beginning of the session time. This helps us maintain a respectful 
environment for all families during each session time.  Times are Session 1: 5:30 – 6:15 or Session 2 – 
6:30 – 7:15. We are encouraging our families to make this an “adult only” evening so parents are truly 
able to engage in the learning expectations, classroom rituals and routines. It is a great opportunity to 
ask the very important questions you may have about your child’s year of learning. We realize that for 
some of our families this is difficult, however, if possible, we are asking that parents plan to attend this 
event without their children. This is the only time we ask  for an adult only evening as we know and are 
committed to Mill Creek being a child-centered organization. Thank you in advance for your flexibility 
and support as we engage our parents and guardians in an evening of becoming active participants in 
their child’s education.   
 

Parent Pick Up and Drop Off— We request parents please remain in their vehicles and use the Parent 
Pick Up line.  I realize it is time-consuming, but for the safety of our students, it is imperative that we do 
not have parents gathered outside the doors waiting for their students. Student safety is a priority. I 
want to extend my appreciation for your patience, flexibility, and support as we have worked through 
our arrival and dismissal times.  Your effort has been noticed and has helped tremendously as we 
ensure the safety of our students during this time.   
 

Our goal is for Every child, Every Need, Every Day to be served in an environment of excellence.  We 
encourage you to become an active participant in your child’s education and look forward to serving as 
your teacher and leader.  I feel completely blessed and honored to lead at Mill Creek and as a Mighty 
Mustang Team we are committed to LEARNING FOR ALL…  Building Leaders – Past, Present and Future! 

  Amanda L. Riedl, Learning Leader  

Messenger 
Mustang 

AUGUST 24, 2017 

We are Mill Creek...Building Leaders…Past, Present and Future 
Mill Creek Elementary 
3750 International Golf Pkwy, St Augustine, FL 32092   
Phone: 904-547-3720    www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us 



PLEASE TAKE NOTE: 

1. Celebration Treats—All celebration treats brought into the building MUST have an 

ingredients label and MUST be checked before going beyond the front office. NO 

HOMEMADE treats will be allowed on campus.  

2. Lunch Account Balance—You will be contacted by the food service manager if 

your student has a negative lunch account balance of ($10.00).  We will no longer 

send notices home with students when the account is running low. 

4. Early Dismissals—If your child is leaving early please send in a note to your child’s 

teacher stating the need and reason for the early checkout request. To assist our 

front office please pick up your child before 2:30pm on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday 

and Friday and by 1:30pm on Wednesdays. We will not call for students to leave 

class until you arrive in the office. 

5. Transportation Changes—Should you need to change your child’s dismissal 

transportation, please email or send a written note to your child’s teacher BEFORE 

8:00 AM. If there is a situation during the day and a change in normal dismissal is 

needed please email mcestransportation@stjohns.k12.fl.us BEFORE 2 PM (1 PM 

on Wednesdays). Include your child’s name, grade, teacher and how they need to 

get home.  We can not accept phone calls for transportation changes. 

6. Health—Please remember that if children are sent home with illness or out sick, 

they must be free of vomiting, diarrhea or fever without the aid of medication for 24 

hours before they can return to school. 

7. Lunch Visitors— Our students are doing a great job learning our café procedures 

and expectations. Visitors are allowed to have lunch in the café beginning 

September 5. 

The St. Johns County School District has an electronic flyer 
(eflyer) approval process and communication system, 
Peachjar. The St. Johns County School District cooperates 
with approved community partners by posting eflyers online 
and distributing them electronically through our service 
provider, Peachjar. As part of our efforts to be more 
environmentally friendly, embrace innovative technology, 
and maintain fiscal responsibility, we continue to use this 
electronic flyer delivery system. MCES after school program 
flyers can be found in peachjar at this time and the weekly 
school newsletter will be posted on Thursday each week in 
peachjar. Please make sure you visit our website (click 
here) to see Mill Creek’s current flyers.  

Text Message Notifications 

Please visit  http://
www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/

schoolmessenger/ to find 
information regarding opting in, 
opting out and managing your 

preferences of text messages from 
the school and school district. 

mailto:mcestransportation@stjohns.k12.fl.us
https://www.peachjar.com/index.php?a=28&b=138&region=64353
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/schoolmessenger/
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/schoolmessenger/
http://www.stjohns.k12.fl.us/schoolmessenger/


Registration for the Fall season of 

Girls on the Run opened on 

August 21st. Sign up soon as teams 

are limited to 20 girls. Use code 

SUPERSTAR by August 26 to receive 

$5 off.  Learn more about the 

program at https://

www.gotrnefl.org  

L.E.E. Afterschool Spanish Classes for regular & 

extended day students, ALL grades!!!  

School: Mill Creek Elementary                            Classes: Wed. Aug. 30 to Dec. 13   

Please register online or return registration form to the front desk. For more 

information, including registration form, visit http://leestjohns.pbworks.com/ or 

email: LEEStjohns@aol.com or leave message with: Donna Guzzo/M. Janet 

Robles 770-5331. Too see the flyer with additional details, click here. 

There are quite a few after school activities offered at Mill Creek. 

The next several pages gives you an idea of the classes offered.  To 

view the flyers in their entirety, please click on the images on this 

page or visit our peachjar listings by clicking the peachjar icon . 

https://www.gotrnefl.org
https://www.gotrnefl.org
https://cdn.peachjar.com/15021194531823-7136.pdf
http://leestjohns.pbworks.com/
https://cdn.peachjar.com/15034096539161.pdf
https://cdn.peachjar.com/15027185905932.pdf
https://cdn.peachjar.com/15027186475238.pdf
https://www.peachjar.com/index.php?a=28&b=138&region=64353


There are quite a few after school activities offered at Mill Creek. 

To view the flyers in their entirety, please click on the images on 

this page or visit our peachjar listings by clicking the peachjar icon . 

https://cdn.peachjar.com/15028068562915.pdf
https://cdn.peachjar.com/15027175616514.pdf
https://www.peachjar.com/index.php?region_id=64353&a=2&b=343126
https://cdn.peachjar.com/15020656664564-7136.pdf
https://www.peachjar.com/index.php?a=28&b=138&region=64353


There are quite a few after school activities offered at Mill Creek. 

To view the flyers in their entirety, please click on the images on 

this page or visit our peachjar listings by clicking the peachjar icon . 

https://cdn.peachjar.com/15028073182917.pdf
https://cdn.peachjar.com/15027177311234.pdf
https://cdn.peachjar.com/15027184321780.pdf
https://cdn.peachjar.com/15028082674018.pdf
https://www.peachjar.com/index.php?a=28&b=138&region=64353


There are quite a few after school activities offered at Mill Creek. 

To view the flyers in their entirety, please click on the images on 

this page or visit our peachjar listings by clicking the peachjar icon . 

https://cdn.peachjar.com/15028074237751.pdf
https://cdn.peachjar.com/15027177848141.pdf
https://cdn.peachjar.com/15027178452381.pdf
https://cdn.peachjar.com/15027182796021.pdf
https://www.peachjar.com/index.php?a=28&b=138&region=64353


For a $12 Donation to Mill Creek you become 
a PTA Member and you can receive great 

deals like this one at Legoland!! 

School Access  
 

As required by Florida state law, 
everyone MUST have a cleared 

background check to go past the front 
office at Mill Creek Elementary. 

Picture ID (driver’s license) is also 
required to enter the building at all times. 

 
You MUST have a background check 

and be cleared to volunteer at the school, 
attend any conferences, attend field trips, 

and to have lunch with your child. 
 

So, now is the time to go ahead and 
apply for school access!  Please make 
sure all spouses, grandparents, siblings 

over the age of 18, etc. who may visit the 
school are also approved to enter the 

building. 
 

The school access application is on-
line at the Mill Creek website: 

www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us 
On the right side of the front page 

click on parent information- then click 
school access. Make sure to 

designate Mill Creek Elementary so 
we receive the application. Enter your 

information and finish by clicking 
submit. 

 
You will be contacted via email should 

you choose to include it in the application 
when you have been cleared. The 

cleared application is good for 3 years 
and can be updated in the front office or 

renewed at any time.   

At no time should you resubmit 
another application.   

 
If you have any questions or need further 

assistance, please contact me at 
904-547-3720 or 

tina.larson@stjohns.k12.fl.us. 

www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us
mailto:tina.larson@stjohns.k12.fl.us

